
 

October 15, 2019 

 
 

 ELEMENTARY TEACHER POSITION AVAILABLE   

 
 The Port Allegany School District is receiving applications for an elementary teacher effective 

January 11, 2020.    This is a permanent, full-time position requiring appropriate Pennsylvania teacher 

certification in elementary or early childhood education.  Compensation and fringe benefits will be set 

in accordance with the Professional Agreement and district policy. 

Interested candidates should send letter of application along with  

 Current Resume 

 Proof of PA Certification 

 College Transcripts 

 PA Standard Teacher Application 

 References 

 Act 34, Act 151, and FBI Clearances 

 Act 168 Disclosure Release 
 

to Mr. Gary Buchsen, Superintendent, at Port Allegany School District, 20 Oak Street, Port Allegany, 

PA, 16743 or gbuchsen@pasdedu.org.  Telephone 814-642-2596 for additional information.  

Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.  E.O.E. 

 
 

 


